
COUNCIL – MAY 26, 2009 
 
 
 ROAD NAME CHANGE- MOUNSEY STREET 
 WEST OF CLARENCE STREET 

TO CLADDAMOUR PLACE 
 
 Recommendation 
 

The City Clerk recommends: 
 

1) That any deputations on the matter be received; and 
 

2) That a By-law be enacted to change the name of Mounsey Street west of 
Clarence Street to Claddamour Place. 

 
 Purpose 
 

To enact a by-law to change the name of Mounsey Street west of Clarence Street to 
Claddamour Place. 

  
 Background – Analysis and Options 
 

At its meeting of May 5th, 2009, Council directed staff to commence procedures as 
required by the Municipal Act to advertise and schedule a Public Hearing to change the 
name of Mounsey Street west of Clarence Street to Claddamour Place (Attachment 1). 

 
The notice (Attachment 2) was advertised for two (2) consecutive weeks (May 15th & 
May 21st, 2009) in the City Page of the following papers: Vaughan Today and Vaughan 
Citizen/Liberal.  The appropriate agencies have been notified of the proposed by-law.  No 
objections have been received. 

  
Conclusion 

 
In order to complete the road renaming process, Council’s approval of this 
recommendation is required.  A By-law will be brought forward to a future council 
meeting. 

 
 Attachments 
 
 1. Council Extract – Item #18, Report 23, May 5, 2009 Council Meeting 
 2. Notice of Road Renaming 
  

Report Prepared by: 
 
 Brenda Macdonald, Administrative Co-ordinator, Ext. 8286 
 Todd Coles, Manager of Development Services, Ext. 8332 
  

Respectfully submitted 
 
 
 Jeffrey A. Abrams, City Clerk 







 
                          NOTICE OF STREET NAME CHANGE  
                                           
 
TAKE NOTICE THAT the Council of the Corporation of the City of Vaughan at its 
meeting to be held on Tuesday May 26, 2009 at 1:00 p.m., in the Council 
Chambers of the Municipal Offices, proposes to consider a by-law to rename 
Mounsey Street, west of Clarence Street to Claddamour Place.  The proposed 
change will not impact any municipal addresses. 

   
The Council will hear, in person, or by his/her Counsel, Solicitor or Agent, any 
person who claims that his/her land will be adversely affected by the proposed 
by-law and applies to be heard. 
 
Dated at the City of Vaughan this 15th day of May, 2009. 
 
Jeffrey A. Abrams, 
City Clerk 
City of Vaughan 
 
 




